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Baptist Ladies 
Meet
The Baptist Ladies' 

Aid met at the parish 
house with a covered 
dish lunch. There were 
13 members and one 
guest, Mrs. Allah Oar* 
rison,present.

The meetings opened 
with president Sina 
Johnson presiding. 
Mrs. Gerald Dryden led 
in prayer and was in 
charge of the devotion

It was decided that 
the Ladies would pur
chase a new set of 
dishes and some new 
chairs for coming ban
quets. The next meet
ing is to be March 28, 
at the Bergette home.

Holders 
E ntertai n
Mr. and Mrs. j0hn 

Holder gave a St. Pat
rick's party Sunday 
evening, March 17* 
The evening was spent 
visiting and watching 
TV, A Dutch lunch was 
served for refresh
ments. The guests 
were Mr. and Mrs. 
Harry Donaldson, Mr, 
and Mrs. Duane Holder, 
Donald Morgan, and 
Tommy Skelly.

Car Club 
Planned
A meeting was held 

Thursday, March l1*, at 
Hibbert's service
station to see if a 
car club could be 
started.
Those who were there 

were Billy Holder, 
Neil and Frank West, 
Don and Gene McKenzie, 
Dave Benefield, Dan 
Batten, Steve Madison, 
-Dale and David Patrick 
Kurt Roose, Harbert

Crawford s
Service

...Snacks

...Fountain Service 

...Groceries 

...Gas and Oil
You are Welcome 1

Branscome, Darrell 
Pitman, Raymond Hol
comb, and Margaret and 
Shannon Shea.
Ken Hibbert talked 

to the group and told 
what they could do in 
such a club and was 
willing to teach them 
about cars and help 
them when they needed 
it.

(Continued from page 8) 
of my leg or whether 
he was going to jump 
into my lap. I endured 
this torture for a few 
more minutes when my 
friend invited me into 
the kitchen for a 
snack. When we return
ed-- sure enough---the
dog was lying in the 
old chair as peace
fully as a lamb. When 
he saw me he sat up
right and seemed to 
say "Take it if you 
can 1"
My only remark is 

that I was glad to get 
out of the gaze of 
that indignant dog. If 
people let their dogs 
have the run of a cer
tain chair in their 
house, it would be 
better for the guests 
and the dogs if they 
would put up some sort 
of a sign-Reserved for 
Rover; Hairy Chair; 
This seat is taken, or 
some such as that.

Sewing Circle 
Meet s
The Helping-Hand Sew

ing Circle met at the 
home of Mrs. Burgess 
Drake with Mrs. Tom 
Price assisting the 
hostess, on Friday, 
March 15. There were 
13 members and one 
guest, Mrs. George 
Drake, present.

President, Mrs.
Wayne Richmond presid
ed. The committee re
ported that a quilt 
made for the Dean 
Brown family, was fin
ished. The next meet
ing will be at the 
home of Mrs. E. V. 
Moulder.

Council Meets

The Eureka City 
Council met March lU-, 
at the city hall to 
discuss the prospects 
of getting a two-way 
radio installed in the 
city hall.
The city agreed to 

pay half of the price 
of the radio and the 
rest is being paid for 
by donations that are 
being made by farmers 
and business men of 
Eureka and surrounding 
communities.

LCHS was quiet 
Tuesday, March 19 j


